
13/12/22 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for consulting Pendle Borough Council regarding the Bradley Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Having reviewed proposals I can confirm that the Bradley Neighbourhood Plan does not affect any 
cross boundary strategic issues relevant to Pendle Borough. As such Pendle Borough Council holds 
no objection to the Bradley Neighbourhood Plan as submitted. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Craig Barnes 
 

 

Craig Barnes MRTPI 

Senior Planning Policy Officer 

Normal Office Days: Monday, Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

Town Hall, Market Street, Nelson, Lancashire, BB9 7LG 
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www.pendle.gov.uk             
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